
 

 
 
 
 
 

Exciting News: MCAA Launches Hudl Broadcasting Conference Channel! 

The MCAA is excited to introduce a new Hudl Conference Channel, offering families and fans 
access to live-streamed games across the entire conference. 

This new platform covers Volleyball, Boys & Girls Basketball, and—when field setup 
allows—Boys & Girls Soccer, Baseball, and Softball. 

One of the biggest benefits: you will no longer be charged separately for each school’s 
broadcast. Instead, a single subscription gives you access to all available games from 
participating MCAA schools. 

Subscription Options: 

●​ Daily Pass: $10​
 

●​ Monthly Access: $30​
 

●​ Annual Access: $100​
 

This is a cost-effective way to stay connected and support your athletes—whether at home or 
on the road. 

MCAA Hudl 

Sincerely,​
 MCAA Administration 

 

 

 

 

https://fan.hudl.com/district/68a8ab827f7caf68bc9fd497/minnesota-classic-athletic-association

